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PSSST . . . Pass on a Good Thing!

Enclosed you will find the envelope we used this year to mail our
Rosh Hashanah edition of KOSHER KOUPONS!

We're sorry we can't send sample coupons but our manufacturers
insist that coupons only be sent to Jewish households.

Our mailing went to 562,600 Jewish homes (the largest Jewish
mailing in history) and we are expanding our mailing in your
community.

Future mailings are scheduled to arrive in Jewish homes just prior
to Hannukah, Passover and once in early summer.

While KOSHER KOUPONS is not a Halachic authority, we do check to
make sure that all food items in our packet have recognized Kosher
certification.

If, as a service to your congregation, sisterhood or organization,
you'd like to be sure that they receive these free $$$ saving
coupons, just send a typed, updated copy of your mailing list in
the enclosed postage-paid envelope to:

Ruth Cohen

KOSHER KOUPONS

P.O. Box 17799
Milwaukee, WI 53217

and we'll add your friends to our next mailing!
Wishing you a Happy and Healthy New Year.

Shalom U'vracha,

Frutd Cohan

Ruth Cohen
KOSHER KOUPONS



